
From: Susan Blake <blakesusan@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 10:46 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: request for special exception use at 1301 Morningside dr. for a childcare center 
 
 
      I am strongly opposed to granting this exception!! A longtime senior resident living at 1213 
Morningside I have seen multiple drivers exceeding the speed limit of 25 mph. on a lovely, family oriented 
street which is wider than others in neighborhood but has hills and turns a driver needs to navigate 
carefully. Allowing the expanded coming and going of not only 10 caretakers but increased vehicular 
traffic transporting up to 40 children is absolutely not reasonable, nor safe, on this quiet street. Daycare 
facilities should be on streets with more intense usage and which allow 35mph or above. Also, if the 
daycare is planning to do two shifts, one in a.m. and one in p.m. that would even double the amount of 
traffic! Please deny this special exception use. 
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